

April 29, 2021

Merey Price Eau Claire City-County Health Department

RE: Wisconsin Association of Local Health Departments and Boards

Board of Health of the Year Award

Dear Merey Price:

Congratulations! You have been chosen to receive the Wisconsin Association of Local Health Departments and Boards 2021 Board of Health of the Year award. You were nominated by Lieske Giese, reviewed by the WALHDAB Awards Committee, and endorsed by the WALHDAB Board of Directors.

We will recognize you virtually through WALHDAB email and communications, as well as at the upcoming Public Health Awards Ceremony in conjunction with the WPHA-WALHDAB Virtual Public Health Conference. Please email a photo of your board if at all possible, and your address to mail the award to. This can be directed to Jamie Michael at the WALHDAB office at jamie@badgerbay.co.

Thank you for your contributions to Public Health in Wisconsin! If you have questions, please feel free to contact the WALHDAB office at 920-560-5635.

Sincerely,

Jamie Michael
WALHDAB Association Director